
 

Invitation to City Employees 
 

 
I would like to put a corporate team in to the Vancouver Sun Run 2019 and am reaching out to all city 
employees to find out if there is interest there. The run is April 14, 2019 and the challenge can either be a 
10km run or walk.  
 
Check out the details at https://vancouversunrun.com/10k-event-details/ and let me know if you would be 
interested in joining this team event.  
  
It would be a great way to kick off our Health and Wellness Challenge for 2019! 
  

 
  

 

 

Contact: 

Nancy Coe 

HR Manager 

250.992.2111 p 

ncoe@quesnel.ca 
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